
City of Burnaby 

District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

April 22, 2015 

An open meeting of the District 3 CPAC was held at Community Police Office, 7191 Arcola Way, Burnaby, 

B.C. on April 22, 2015, at 4:30 pm. 

Old Business/Upcoming Events: 

EPIC Edmonds Spring Clean Sweep – May 2 – 30 people confirmed to attend.  Those that attend could assist 

Kathy Wipf with graffiti removal.   

Edmonds Bike Fair – June 5 – at Edmonds Community School starting at 4:00 pm.  Discussed attending and 

promoting bike safety tips.  Would look into obtaining reflectors. 

July 1
st
 celebrations at Edmonds Park – members expressed an interest in attending and CPAC members took 

on the role of ordering supplies and manning the booth doing removable tattoos; hand out small flags, etc. 

ComSafe Committee Update: 

No update at this time.  Lindy McQueen inquired if some other member would like to take on this role.   

Police Report:  Cpl. Neil Body: 

- Types of crimes vary between average and below average in occurrence. 

CPO Volunteer Report:        Speaker John Neilsen 

- Cell Watch, Crime Prevention Notices, Community Hours were carried out in April. 

Community Reports: 

- A dog lost for several weeks was found on a neighbour’s porch and successfully returned to 

owner. 

- A member reported a large growth of homeless in the area and is currently working to remind 

them that they need to be respectful and continue to follow the law. 

- A member reported that by a natural park there appears to be some drug dealing. 

- A member reported an increase in graffiti in their area 

- A member reported that an aggressive panhandler in the Highgate Mall area has been reported 

- A member reported the growing pedestrian danger at the intersection of Imperial and Walker 

during school times 

- An unsightly premises was reported 

New Business: 



Elections for Chair, Vice-Chair and Secretary will be held at our May, 205 meeting.  Nominations can be made 

at that time. 

Two guests indicated that they wish to join CPAC D3 and will do so at our May, 205 meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:32 pm                                                                                                                                          

Drafted by Lindy McQueen – District 3 CPAC Chair 

 


